February 2021

Hello Parents,

Thank you for supporting Brock & Company, Inc. during our first year at Wheeler. | would like to
personally extend our appreciation for you and for the flexibility that you have shown during these
uncertain times. We are continuously improving our menus, adjusting processes to streamline the
pre-ordering lunch system, and making our food options easily accessible to our entire school. We
appreciate your patience, support, and understanding as we work to serve our community safely.

After speaking with many of you, we have decided to extend the ordering deadline to SUNDAYS at
noon. This adjustment will give busy parents and families additional time to organize their week
without planning too far in advance. Each week, you will receive an email with a link to the menu for
the next week and when your order is due. We will also include updates and fun events that are
happening in our world! We hope that this additional weekly support makes things a little easier

for you and your family!

As spring approaches, we realize that our world will be expanding outdoors more than ever!

We are looking to expand the way we serve our food to provide more opportunities for students

to get a delicious, nutritious, and homemade meal to take outside and enjoy on our amazing campus!
We will be sharing our plans with you every step of the way!

As always, feel free to reach out to me with any questions that you may have.

Shana DiPetrillo

Wheeler School
Foodservice@wheelergmail.org




